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Whilst only becoming aware of this recently, I am appalled at the very idea of this even being considered in this 
area.  Or any other areas quite frankly.  From the information I have gleaned due diligence has not been 
applied by government bodies or indeed the local council.  Very important issues such as the pollution which 
will emerge from this plant have not been carefully considered, instead just assuming those responsible are 
giving an accurate and truthful picture of a situation which clearly has not been researched accurately.   It is my 
opinion that not only should Plasrefine not be granted permission to go ahead with this project but that 
Government bodies involved in this decision are  sure their findings are accurate and true with regard to this 
proposal.  It would not seem to be the case from what I am hearing from the public who are rightly outraged by 
this proposal.    It will be all too late when people, animals and land have been affected by this development, if 
given the green light by Government bodies. 
 

 




